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I vehemently oppose SB 78.  Don't tell us what we can do with the real property that 

we have paid for.  Our homes are the biggest purchase most of us will ever make 

and is our biggest investment.  If something happens to it and it needs rebuilt, we 

should be able to build whatever we want that we can afford.  If we want to increase 

the size of it, the government shouldn't have any say in it.  The government didn't buy 

it; we did.  That is complete overreach by the government.   


